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n NEW ‘NO PARKING ZONES’ FOR HORNSBY

In an effort to improve traffic
flow, new ‘no parking’ zones
have been installed on Peats
Ferry Road in the very busy
section between Bridge and
Galston Roads.

Hornsby State MP Matt Kean

said, “Introducing ‘no parking zones’
to Peats Ferry Road between
Bridge Road and the Galston

Road intersection will reduce
congestion for motorists and
improve journey times.”

Motorists are now provided with two
travel lanes in the peak direction
which will improve traffic flow.

The new zones apply on
weekdays between 6am and 10am
along the east side of Peats Ferry
Road between Galston Road and

Bridge Road.
Zones will also be in place on
weekdays between 3pm and 7pm
along the west side of Peats Ferry
Road between Bridge Road and
Galston Road.
“Traffic lights were installed at the
intersection Peats Ferry Road,
Watson Avenue and Mildred Avenue
last year to allow for future traffic
growth and provide safe access to
Mt Wilga Hospital,” said Mr Kean.
Mr Kean said the new ‘no parking
zones’ were installed after
consultation with the community
earlier this year.
Photo left: Matt Kean MP at the new No
Parking Zone in Hornsby.



